
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member Kay Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human Services, Education and Related Agencies 

US House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding in the amount of $500,000 for Ivy Tech Community College Childhood 

Education Ceenter in fiscal year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Ivy Tech Community College, located at 50 West 

Fallcreek Parkway North Drive Indianapolis, Indiana 46205.  

 

The funding would be used to enhance the early childhood education program at Ivy Tech by 

providing equipment and educational materials, early education opportunities for those students 

with children and benefiting the community through additional childcare services.  

 

The initiative is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it will benefit the students and 

neighborhorhoods surrounding the Ivy Tech campus my modernizing the childcare faciltieis and 

supporting the next generation of early childhood educators.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
André Carson 

Member of Congress 

 

 


